
	
	

Technicians Update 

March 10, 2021   

Bid Area Recall LOA 

REVISION 

To All UAL IBT members 

Re: Bid area recall LOA 

  

Revised Dispatch  

  

Brothers and Sisters, 

Due to the many furloughed members returning off the street or transferring back to their home 
station in early January, those members have yet to receive voting instructions in the mail 
regarding the Bid area LOA.  

Over the last week, some of our Locals throughout the country were inundated with calls 
requesting voter credentials to participate in the ratification process and some of our members at 
various stations still have not received voting instructions.  

As a result, we feel that each and every member that wishes to participate in the ratification 
process should have the opportunity to do so therefore; the ratification date will be moved back 
one week to Friday, March 19th.   

To be counted, members must vote by 11:00am. (Eastern time) on Friday, March 19, 2021. 
Electronic ballots will be tallied by Ballot Point on Friday, March 19, 2021, @ 3:00 P.M EST.  

If you haven’t received a ballot please contact your local union. 

 

Vinny Graziano 

National Coordinator 

IBT Airline Division 

  

 
	


